

## USGBC R.I. Chapter's annual meeting to be held on March 21

March 08, 2012 - Rhode Island

The USGBC Rhode Island Chapter will hold its annual meeting on March 21 at the New England Institute of Technology, 1408 Division Rd.

The meeting will be held from 5pm-8pm.

The keynote speaker will be John Kelly, vice chair, I-195 Redevelopment District Commission, president & CEO, Meeting Street.

The meeting will honor RIGBC achievements, recognize 2011 chapter leaders and acknowledge the best green projects in the state.

Atttendees will tour New England Tech's LEED Silver facility with members of the project team.

Events sponsors include Anodyne Corp., Saccoccio & Assoc., Regan Heating and Air Conditioning and NE Tech.

The cost is \$50 for members and \$100 for non-members.

Register online at usgbcri.org by March 14.

New England Real Estate Journal - 17 Accord Park Drive #207, Norwell MA 02061 - (781) 878-4540